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HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL 
 
 

• The cabins are now open on a limited 
basis.  Please see the website or the 
Facebook page for complete details. 
(Links are below) Limits and 
expectations are posted at every 
cabin and at all trailheads.  Please 
respect this directive to keep 
everyone safe and the cabins open. 

 
 
 

• A virtual AGM was held November 24, 
2021.  Minutes are posted on the 
website. 

 
 

• Snowfall has been a little less than 
normal and the temperatures dipping 
low but the Rec Site has been busy. 

 

 

• There is very little firewood at the 
Chimo Cabin.  You may want to pack 
in your own if you want to warm up or 
toast your cheese sandwich. 
 
 

 

• Safe off-highway parking in the Rec 
Site – 5 lots – is very important to 
users.  While YRB does what they can 
some time after the snowfalls, most 
clearing is by a contractor (Simms) 
arranged for and paid by FORR. Last 
year we spent nearly $6,000.  Please 
help with donations through the 
website – very simple with tax 
receipts provided or use the donation 
box near the main kiosk at the 
Summit. All donations are greatly 
appreciated. 

 
 

 

• The wooden sculpture near the 
accessible trailhead is part of the 
KCTS 7 Summits Cedar Trail Project. It 
was created by local artist Lars 
Baggenstos. 

 
 
 
 

Please remember to maintain social 

distancing, stay safe, and enjoy our 

wonderful Rec Site. 

 

http://www.rosslandrange.org/
https://www.facebook.com/rosslandrange/

